

## **Growth & Infrastructure / Local Homes sub-committee Meeting 12.01.17**

Attendees Peter Mileham  
Helen Flack

### **Minutes**

#### **Agenda**

- **Agree content of Project Plan**
- **Confirm activities for subcommittee**
  
- **Agree content of Project Plan**
  - PM confirmed that he is happy with content of Plan and that it should include milestones with activities and engagement with community
  
- **Confirm activities for subcommittee**
  - Homes
    - HF and PM agreed that the HNS from May 2015 already gives us a head start for homes and any other points to look into should be gleaned from the Survey at end of February
    - HF and PM to look for Design Awards eg West End Road (Green Apple?) in Silsoe – Bloor / Miller? so that they can be used as examples to uphold for any developers working in Silsoe, as part of NP
  - Growth and Infrastructure
    - HF to source a “starter for 10” example from another NP that we could use as an example
    - HF to ask SV re Growth – how this is approached by other villages who don’t have many options!
    - HF to check whether we can use the Save The George survey as evidence with SV

#### **Other Points Arising**

- Survey in February
  - It needs a strong introduction that clarifies the point in our Vision that the NP gives Silsoe a voice when it comes to planning and could help us prevent indiscriminate development that doesn’t take into account the needs and priorities of the village and its character
  - We can use the survey to reclarify the findings of the HNS
  - We can link to the Save The George results and reclarify those as well to prevent too much repetition
  - We can ask for Growth areas
  - We can highlight key areas of Infrastructure and ask people to prioritise them and give further points they would like to be addressed
  - We can seek help from the community by asking for interest in the sub-committees and getting an email